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11 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Compliance Team, 
 
 

New England Solar Farm (SSD-9255)  
Notification of Commencing Construction – Grid Substation Zone 

 
Pursuant to Condition 4 Schedule 4 of the New England Solar Farm’s Development Consent,  
UPC\AC Renewables hereby provides notice to the Department of Planning, Industry, and 
Environment (DPIE) that it will be commencing construction within the grid substation zone 
only on 15 November 2021, in accordance with DPIE advice dated 21 October 2021.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.  
  
 
Kind Regards, 
UPC\AC Renewables Australia 
 

 
 
Tim Greenaway 
NESF Project Director 
 


